
From: Bob Hassman [mailto:rhassman@fuse.net]  
Sent: Monday, September 21, 2015 9:23 AM 
To: EBSA, E-ORI - EBSA 
Subject: Fiduciary Rule 
 
To Whom it may concern, 
 
I am an insurance producer and I currently do everything possible to make sure that my clients 
best interests are of primary concern.  This rule would only add additional work to my already 
busy day. I really believe that this is only in the interest of financial agents and makes this 
uncompetitive.   
I ask that you do not pass this rule. 
 
Thanks for your interest in this matter. 
 
Bob Hassman 
95 Orchard Hill Rd 
Ft Thomas KY 41075 
 
859-653-6014 
 
Email: rhassman@fuse.net 
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